



**JUNE 7, 2018** 



Katarzyna KUCHAREK
Chief Executive Officer

Katarzyna.kucharek@pkp.pl
http://www.fundacjapkp.pl

## Message from Katarzyna Kucharek

"In Poland various companies and entities are responsible for railway safety. As the first one PKP Polish Railway Lines Company started cooperation within working group in International union of railways. We conduct together with Polish National Railways, Railway Security Guard, Railway Transport Office and many others awareness campaign "Safe rail-road level crossing..." since 2005. Millions of leaflets, TV spot broadcasts, thousands of children trained, events at crossings, billboards, radio spot broadcasts, instructional meetings organized for operators, educational lectures, press articles, hundreds of briefings organized, simulations of car/locomotive collisions and conferences. We hardly believe in "zero accidents vision". All countries with huge experience are for us role model. We really appreciate fact that all ILCAD participants are ready to help each other and share experience to improve railway safety. At the same time all of you can count on us."